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Hr. Alfred E. Runge 
9 Peachtree Lane 
Roslyn, New York 11576 

Dear Mr. Runge: 

March 23, 1972 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of liarch 11, concerning 
Section 7.15 of the proposed zoning ordinance of the Town of Ti­
conderoga. The status of this ordinance at the present time is that 
a final public hearing is yet to be held by the Town of Ticonderoga 
and I regret that I am unable to give you the date of this hearing 
at this time as no date has yet been fixed. 

I would suggest, however, that you write directly to the Supervisor 
of the Town of Ticonderoga, setting forth your request that Section 
1.15 be eliminated or modified. This will assure this being given 
the Board's attention prior to the public hearing. 

I believe your point to be well taken and will offer your letter for 
consideration at the next meeting of the joint Planning BOaJ:.'d ... /~ ... 
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..,.......," ~ .. '>. Thomas S. Gibson, Chairman 
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TSG:md Joint Ticonderoga Planning Commission 


